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02/10/2014
Hearing set to consider redomestication and merger plan involving Western United Life
OLYMPIA, Wash. – The Insurance Commissioner has scheduled a hearing on February 25, 2014, at 12:00 p.m. Pacific Standard Time in his Olympia, Washington office to consider whether he should approve or deny the corporate action involving Western United Life Assurance Company based in Spokane, WA. 

Investors Consolidated Insurance Company, a New Hampshire based company, and Western United Life Assurance Company are subsidiaries of Central United Life Insurance Company and Harris Insurance Holdings, Inc. based in Houston, TX.  Investors Consolidated proposes to move its domicile from New Hampshire to Washington. Immediately thereafter, Investors Consolidated and Western United Life propose to merge with Investors Consolidated being the surviving entity. Investors Consolidated, the surviving entity, then proposes to change its corporate name to Western United Life Assurance Company.
If approved, the merged companies will remain Washington based in Spokane.

The public is notified that all interested parties may submit letters of support or concerns or objections and/or may participate in the hearing by appearing in person or by telephone at no charge. 

To view the Notice of Hearing, which includes advice on how to participate in the hearing process, and to view all documents filed in this matter including the redomestication application and merger agreement between the parties, and all other documents such as organizational charts and finances, regulatory actions and any litigation filed in this proceeding, go to Western United Life #14-0004 at 

http://www.insurance.wa.gov/laws-rules/administrative-hearings/judicial-proceedings/w-z/. 

